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Dear Clare,
 
I am pleased to inform you that your research poster titled Digital Presence of Central [State] farms has been accepted for poster presentation at the 2023 National Agricultural
Communications Symposium. Please inform others who were co-authors with you. 
 
Important information, including registration and poster guidelines, for NACS can be found below.
 
POSTER GUIDELINES:
Poster abstracts that are accepted should be developed into posters which are: 

Brief and clearly organized. 
Easy to read from a distance of 4 to 6 feet. 
No larger than 48 inches wide x 36 inches tall. 

Poster setup and presentation times will be announced when the section program is finalized. Tables and boards will be provided. Presenters must provide pushpins and/or other fasteners to
hold posters to boards. 
 
NEW TO NACS THIS YEAR: GRANT WRITING RETREAT
NACS is excited to provide an opportunity to meet with potential grant collaborators! We have reserved a room before the official start of NACS on Saturday, February 4th from 9 a.m. to 4
p.m. 
 
If you are thinking about applying for a grant but are still looking for collaborators or maybe you do not have an idea but would like to join a collaboration team, this is a great opportunity. 
 
If you have an idea, please provide a brief summary, your name, and contact info in this Google Sheet. We will share this with NACS registrants and encourage individuals who are interested
in collaborating to reach out before NACS. We also plan to have the main contact share these ideas at the start of the retreat. 
 
This would be a great opportunity to solicit feedback and hear what others are working on. There is no additional registration fee for the grant writing retreat and you can join the retreat at
any time if you cannot join us for the whole day.
 
If you have any questions about the grant writing retreat or trouble accessing the Google Sheet, please contact Dr. Ashley McLeod-Morin at ashleynmcleod@ufl.edu.  
 
NACS Registration:
Registration is OPEN for the 2023 National Agricultural Communications Symposium, February 5-6 (Sunday/Monday), 2023, in Oklahoma City, OK. Here is the link to the Eventbrite page for
registration: 
 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2023-national-agricultural-communications-symposium-nacs-tickets-371168744707
 
EARLY REGISTRATION FOR IN-PERSON ATTENDANCE (ends at midnight on JAN. 13, 2023)

Academic faculty and professionals, registration is $175. 
Academic faculty and professionals who are registered in a separate SAAS section but who will participating in NACS food events: $115

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1LFaKzSLTk_eMJAY9jVc8kCfdYwo8eo5W_TZZXZN9C_U%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C01%7Ccet0071%40auburn.edu%7C27b884b8a7ce4f3fbc5a08dad49e34f1%7Cccb6deedbd294b388979d72780f62d3b%7C1%7C0%7C638056073211865829%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=kFoPNdsLNqEOEO2b%2B0wBm62JwHyQad910%2BP2ixSFAdk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ashleynmcleod@ufl.edu
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2F2023-national-agricultural-communications-symposium-nacs-tickets-371168744707&data=05%7C01%7Ccet0071%40auburn.edu%7C27b884b8a7ce4f3fbc5a08dad49e34f1%7Cccb6deedbd294b388979d72780f62d3b%7C1%7C0%7C638056073211865829%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WGr5vJy%2BGZZrfo4j8i7TFT39T%2FUaP7XpskfVb58JQA0%3D&reserved=0


If you are just attending presentations in NACS and will not be eating the Sunday breakfast or breaks, you are not required to pay the NACS registration fee. However, IF you have
registered for a different SAAS section but plan to spend significant time in NACS (eating the Sunday morning breakfast or breaks), your registration is $115 to cover catering and
related expenses.

Undergraduate and graduate students, registration is $75.
LATE REGISTRATION FOR IN-PERSON ATTENDANCE (FROM JAN. 14 TO THE CONFERENCE):

Academic faculty and professionals: $225
Academic faculty and professionals who are registered in a separate SAAS section but who will participating in NACS food events: $165
Undergraduate and graduate students: $100

 
The conference hotel is the Omni Oklahoma City Hotel. Hotel reservations must be made by January 20, 2023, to receive the conference
rate: https://www.omnihotels.com/hotels/oklahoma-city/meetings/southern-association-of-agricultural-scientists-02022023
 
NACS is held in conjunction with the Southern Association of Agricultural Scientists meeting (Feb. 10-15). SAAS has several agriculture discipline “sections” that attendees can also visit
during the conference. To learn more about the other SAAS sections and about the overall conference, please visit https://www.saasinc.org/. For information about NACS, please
visit https://piecenter.com/nacs-2/
 
If you have any questions about the NACS REGISTRATION, please contact Dr. Ricky Telg (rwtelg@ufl.edu). We look forward to seeing you in February in Oklahoma City.
 
 
--
Ashley McLeod-Morin, Ph.D.
Assoc. Director of Strategic Communication
Southeastern Coastal Center for Agricultural Health and Safety
 
1408 Sabal Palm Dr., Gainesville, FL 32611
sccahs.org | ashleynmcleod@ufl.edu
cell: 850.902.3888 | office: 352.273.0793
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